BALD HEAD ISLAND TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY

NOTICE REGARDING CANCELATION
OF REGULARLY-SCHEDULED
MEETING

Please take notice that the October 19, 2022 regularly-scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees (the
“Board”) of the Bald Head Island Transportation Authority (the “Authority™) has been canceled.
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By:  Susan Rabon, Chair

Posted on door of Indian Trail Meeting Hall

October 5 , 2022 at l:()Ll o'clock ‘2 m.




